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Dear Erika 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 7 November 2024. You requested: 
 

[With regard to the Covid-19 Public Health Response (Vaccinations) Order 2021]: 
 
1. How many fines were issued by Worksafe to Educational workplaces for being onsite 

after 15 Nov 2021? 
 

2. Of these fines, how many were successfully collected by Worksafe? 
 

3. How many have gone off to the MoJ to be collected? 
 
 
I advise that WorkSafe New Zealand issued no fines to educational workplaces in respect of the 
Covid-19 Public Health Response (Vaccinations) Order 2021.  
 
This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to 
investigate and review my decision, and further information is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.  
 
If you require further assistance, please contact ministerial.services@worksafe.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Kelly Hanson-White 
Acting Deputy Chief Executive Strategy & Insights 
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